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October 23, 2017 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  

 

Ms. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk  

North Carolina Utilities Commission  

4325 Mail Service Center  

Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300  

 

RE:  Docket No. E-100, Sub 90, 50/50 Hybrid Pilot Program  

 

Dear Ms. Jarvis:  

 

On October 20, 2017, NC GreenPower filed a request to extend the duration of its 50/50 

Hybrid Program from three to four years to continue gathering data to analyze the impact of the 

Solar Schools initiative.  NC GreenPower also agreed to submit a summary report on Pilot Year 

3 by the end of December 2017.   

 

The Public Staff has no objection to continuation of the 50/50 Hybrid Program for a fourth 

year and submission of a report by the end of Year Three.  The Public Staff recommends that NC 

GreenPower also be required to file a report on Year Four by the end of December 2018. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

       Electronically submitted 

      /s/ Lucy E. Edmondson 

      Staff Attorney 

       lucy.edmondson@psncuc.nc.gov 
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